
Hello God’s Family, 

The last weeks of 2025’s campus year ended with exciting news. 
Laura Castillo, one of the ladies attending the Women’s Bible 
Study group, obeyed the gospel and was baptized into Christ. 
Amen! Several other ladies of that Bible study group have 
continued to come throughout the Summer to enjoy fellowship 
together every Thursday – even though school classes were not 
in session. 

Our fall opening day was filled with 
meeting many new students coming 
for lunch prepared to meet and greet 
many new students to the San 
Antonio College campus. The 
opening two days of school, August 
25th and 26th, provided many contacts 
for this new semester.  

Out of the more than 200 students 
that came through our center there 
have been 19 students requesting 
Bible studies!  

Please be in prayer that the Lord will 
continue to open their hearts to his 
word. They are Ernest, Matthew, 
Daniel, Caleb, Jeremiah, John, 
Isabella, Valerie, Reagan, Addison, 
Kassandra, O-Ren, Lisa, Melony, Laura 
Ann, Alexis, Takiyah, Taniyah, Amber. 
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Our weekly lunch devotionals resumed Thursday with 103 students 
attending and two more students signing up for the weekly Bible Studies. 
Praise God! 

For The Sake of the Name, 

III John 8 

Mark Forster


